
County of Monterey

Board Report

Board of Supervisors
Chambers

168 W. Alisal St., 1st Floor
Salinas, CA 93901

Resolution recognizing and congratulating Arlene Tavani upon her retirement from thirty-five plus years of
service at the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District. (Full Board - Supervisor Adams)
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